
 

Mark Keppel High School 

     Student Bulletin Friday, March 04, 2022 
                        Bell Schedule – Regular 

 

 

 

Athletics- 

Athletic Events for the Week of Feb. 28th-March 5th, 2022 

MKHS Aztecs, attend athletic events, show your pride and your support. 
“Team spirit is knowing and living the belief that what a group of people can accomplish together is 

much larger, far greater, and will exceed that which an individual can accomplish alone.” – Diane 
Arias 

• Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.  If you are currently 
in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over. 

• Congratulations to… 
o Boys’ Tennis versus El Rancho. 
o Boys’ Volleyball versus Gabrielino. 
o Softball Varsity versus Ramona Convent. 
o Alysse Phillips for attending the Girls’ Wrestling CIF State Championships. 

• MKHS Athletic Webpage: MKHS.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)  
• MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat 

Friday, March 4th  
• Baseball vs Bell Gardens - 3:15PM - MKHS Baseball Varsity Field  

 

Saturday, March 5th  
• JV Boys’ Volleyball @ Kennedy Tournament - 8AM  

 
 

Hello Aztecs! 

 

If you ordered a Senior Class Hoodie, Volleyball Hoodie, or Red Cross Hoodie, please come to the bank 

and pick it up. ASB Spring Dance tickets are on sale this week for only $16.00 if you have an approved 

contract.  If you don’t have a contract and want to buy a ticket, please go to Student Support Services and 

complete a dance contract.  

 

 

MKHS Gateway Counselors (Ms. Funes and Ms. Mendoza) will be hosting "Wellness Workshops" on campus 

beginning February 7, 2022  The Wellness Workshops will be offered for students during lunch time.  

Look for flyers for dates, times, and location. Flyers will be posted on social media, campus, and in the 

counseling office. All you need to do is scan the QR code to sign up! If you attend 4 workshops this semester, 

you will be eligible for a Wellness Workshop certificate. 

 

 

If you are requesting an honor or AP class for the next school year, please remember to fill out the 

honors/AP contract. You can access this contract by going to the family portal and clicking on Forms under the 

navigation menu. 

 
 



 

Freshmen, if you do not have Get Focused Stay Focused/Exploring the Wheel in your schedule, please check your school 

email to view the course selection orientation video. It is important that you view the video so you can select your classes 

for the next school year in an accurate and timely manner. 

 

 
Juniors and sophomores, if you don't have US history or World History in your schedule, please check your school 

email to view the course selection orientation video. It is important that you view the video so you can select your classes 

for the next school year in an accurate and timely manner. 

 

 
Student Reminder:  Remember to wear your masks while on campus at all times. There is NO EATING at any time 

while indoors which includes classrooms and hallways. During your “Mask Break” you need to stay with your class. 

 

 

Student Support Services has a lot of lost and found water bottles, glasses and clothes, etc. If you have lost 

anything, please stop by to check. Everything will be donated at the end of the school year.  

 

 
Please check your school email (ID number @ ausd.us) for information regarding 
outstanding books from last school year. 

Ms Miller 
 

http://ausd.us/

